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REMEDIATION WORK: SAMPLING FOR CLOSURE - LILY ALY FEDERAL NO. 6

The New Mexico Oil Conservation Division District 2 Office is in receipt of your letter dated 2-1-06 requesting closure approval for
the release at the Lily ALY Federal No. 6 (30-015-27276).). Final sampling must be completed and results provided to the NMOCD
Distinct 2 Office before closure can be approved.

Please contact the NMOCD District 2 Office 24 hours prior to taking final closure samples where sample results will be submitted to
the NMOCD.

Thank you for your prompt attention to this matter and your efforts in helping to protect our environment and the infrastructure of the
oil and gas industry.
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